
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 8/15/2011 4:44:06 PM

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 'Shori,
Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); Campbell, 
Ben (NRD) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3);

To:

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: RE: Dig in in Oakland 

Michelle,

As a update to incident in Oakland, apparently this was not a dig in. It sounds like a 
tee in a plastic line came uncoupled while work was being done.

Will let you know if I hear any more.

Jennifer

From: Dowdell, Jennifer

Sent: Nonday, August 15, 2011 3:36 PM

To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov'

Cc: Shori, Sunil; 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'; Horner, Trina; Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Campbell, Ben (NRD); Redacted

Subject: RE: Dig in in Oakland

Michelle,

You may have already gotten a heads up from Sunil as he was on the phone with Ben 
Campbell when Ben was made aware of this incident.

• We've had a dig-in in Oakland on one of our 4 inch gas distribution lines
residents were evacuated

• I don't have much information, but there has been media coverage so you may get 
inquiries http://www.ktvu.com/news/28873661/detail.html

• PG&E's safety team and construction leadership is on site
• Gas control has been informed and we are assessing the situation

. Redacted

I will keep you posted, but please call me if you have questions.

Jennifer
415-973-2904

SB GT&S 0037072
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